
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement yesterday, we will once again be working within all Government 

guidance for a safe return to school for all children.  The Government has given us time to prepare for this and I will 

be confirming exact arrangements later this week regarding the return to school for all children.    

As with many things over the last 12 months, I continue to understand the many emotions and challenges for everyone 

during the pandemic and I would like to reassure all of our families that the safety of our staff, children, parents and 

our wider community will continue to be the priority as we prepare.   

I would also like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone back to another term in school and thank all the children 

for their continued wonderful attitudes in every aspect of school life.  Something exciting happening next week is 

World Book Day on Thursday 4th March.  Reading is crucial aspect of learning and enjoyment for all children and we 

look forward to once again celebrating this day together.   

Mr D Kennedy 

Head teacher  

 
WORLD BOOK DAY 2021 

 
World book Day this year takes place on Thursday 4th March 2021 and we would like everyone in our school 
community whether at home or at school to help us celebrate the joy of reading.  
 
This year we would like all the children in school to take part in our ‘design a book character potato’ competition. 
Think of your favourite character, get a potato and get creative by turning your potato into the character that inspires 
you the most. Send your photo of your character to your class teacher by Wednesday 3rd March to enter the 
competition and see if you can win a prize.  
 
Whether you are at home on zoom, or in school in the classroom, if possible we would like all children and staff to 
dress up as their favourite book character on World Book Day itself. Each class will be doing book related themed 
activities on the day and we look forward to seeing everyone in their costumes. 
 
To access your £1 World Book Day Token please click on the image below.  

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/booktoken_PrimaryUK.pdf

